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                      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you to those parents/carers who attended the 

meeting on Tuesday evening.  It was great to see you 

there and to be able to answer questions about the HMI 

visit and our future academisation.   

 

We understand that it is difficult for many parents/carers 

to make it to such meetings.  As such, I have put a 

summary of the questions in the newsletter section of 

the school website.  Please take a look.  We will 

continue to hold a meeting following each HMI visit.  In 

this way we will be able to keep you up to date with our 

progress. 

 

Yesterday evening was the first meeting of the school’s 

new Independent Education Board.  The board will act 

in the role that the school governors fulfilled prior to our 

OfSTED inspection.  It is consists of 5 people, all of 

whom currently work in education.  It is great that the 

IEB has formed as it will help to add the level of 

challenge and support that we need. 

 

Finally, well done to the school football team.  We 

played against Gonerby Hill Foot yesterday and I was 

impressed with the way in which our teams performed.  

This was especially the case in the second match where 

we came from two goals down to draw!   

 

 
 

Paul Hill 

Headteacher 

I would like to help out in school at a regular weekly 
time: 
 
Name: _________________________ 
 
Name of you child: _______________ 
 
Child’s Class: _________ 
 
Once we have collected all of the responses Mr Hill will 
contact you. 

PE Kit 

Can all parents/carers please ensure that pupils have 

their P.E kits in school.  P.E is a brilliant part of the 

curriculum and an important part of the pupils learning. 

 

Pupils from other schools on site 

During the last two weeks there have been a number of 

issues with pupils from other schools entering our 

grounds without the supervision of a parent/carer.  We 

understand that pupils will enter the site but request that 

they remain under adult supervision at all times.  We 

will be in a difficult position should such incidents 

continue and would not like to prevent any pupils from 

other schools from entering.  However we have a duty to 

ensure that Isaac Newton pupils receive the best role 

models possible and will not be able to allow pupils on 

site if they set a bad example. 

 

Parent Helpers 

So far we have received a lot of responses to our parent 

helper request.  Please complete the form below if you 

would like to help out in school. Mr Hill will then be in 

touch. 

Table Tennis 

At the beginning of the week a number of pupils in the Juniors were fortunate enough to attend a table tennis 

session with the Great Britain Paralympic Table Tennis Team.  The pupils behaved brilliantly and we are grateful to 

Mrs Walker for organising it. 
 
 

 

The GB Paralympic Squad 


